‘Be the Dinosaur’ exhibit Opening Reception set for Friday
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The Baker Arts Center will host an opening reception from 6 to 8 p.m. Friday for its current “Be
the Dinosaur” exhibit from Eureka Exhibits Traveling Exhibits. Virtual technology simulators let
participants “Be” the dinosaur. The exhibit is free and open to the public. The center is located
at 624 N. Pershing in Liberal. For more information, call 624-2810. ABOVE: Washington
preschool students get behind the front and back seats’ steering wheela while watching the
windshield video screen as they drive through the land of dinoaurs at the “Be the Dinosaur”
exhibit recently at the Baker Arts Center. Courtesy photo




